
 

Whitehorse Family Medicine 

January 1, 2020 

To: The Patients of Caroline Stampfli, PA-C 
 
Dear Loyal Patients, 
 
I am writing this letter to inform you of my retirement from WWMG Whitehorse Family Medicine. My 
last day will be January 23, 2020. 
 
It has been my great pleasure to provide health care for you and your family members these past 25 
years. While I look forward to my retirement, I will miss my interactions with each of you. Thank you, for 
entrusting your health care to me and for sharing your lives with me, and allowing me to share my life 
with you! 
 
I highly recommend that you select one of my colleagues here at WWMG Whitehorse Family Medicine 
for your future medical care. Dr. James Fletcher, Dr. David Janeway, and Dr. Karen Myren as well as Lisa 
Biehl ARNP, April Wolanek ARNP, and Katrina Roys, PA-C are ready to serve you and will strive to 
continue to meet your healthcare needs. 
 
When you call for your next appointment, you need only to inform the office who you have selected at 
Whitehorse Family Medicine as your new Primary Care Provider (PCP). 
 
As a reminder, the clinic is open Monday through Friday, 8am until 6pm and our walkin clinic in Suite 
110 is open also Monday through Friday 8am until 5:30pm.  
 
Again, thank you for allowing me to share in your lives. I will carry many fond memories with me, and I 
wish you all the best.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Caroline Stampfli, PA-C 
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